
 
Vicarage Road, Watford, WD18 0DD 

Tel: 01923 233146 e-mail: admin@lhaines.herts.sch.uk 

ENJOY, CARE, AIM HIGH AND SUCCEED TOGETHER 
 

 

  

   

 

 

   

Dear Parents and Carers           25th May 2018 

 

Eid Picnic – Monday 18th June   

We regularly celebrate and observe festivals throughout the religious calendar e.g. 

Christmas, Easter, Diwali. In year 2 the children will be learning about the 

celebration of Eid with activities in the morning ending with a year 2 picnic in the 

afternoon.   

 

The year 2 picnic will be on Monday 18th June at 2:15. The children will have lunch 

as usual and then can change into party/traditional clothing. We are inviting 

families to join us at 2:15pm. Please sign in by Reception and bring your own 

snacks. It would be lovely if the children could bring snacks to share with their 

friends.   

 

During the day there may be the opportunity for children to have henna patterns on 

their hands. If you are able to support us with the designs, please let us know. 

Children will need to have permission to have henna on their hands. Please send 

back the slip below with your child by Monday 18th June.   

 

We are looking forward to this event, and hope that many of you will be able to 

come along and join us.   

 

Many thanks, 

 

Alison Moore and Olivia Gunner 

             

Please return the slip with your child by Monday 18th June . 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………  Class 

………………………………… 

 

          I give permission for my child to have henna painted on their hands. 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………… 



 

 

 


